
 

 

 
 

Friday 17th May 2024 

Behaviour Outside School 

Dear Parents / Carers,  

I am writing to share our expectations of pupil behaviour outside school.  

It is expected that all pupils behave impeccably outside school. When 

children are wearing the Southwold uniform we expect them to act as 

positive ambassadors for our school and be considerate members of the 

local community, treating each other and others with respect.  

We expect pupils walking home alone to leave site quickly and move 

around the local area quietly. We expect pupils playing in local parks to 

do so with consideration for each other and the wider community.  

We are always delighted to hear praise about our pupils and welcome 

your feedback where you see notable good behaviour. However, we do 

not expect any poor behaviour that puts the good name of the school into 

disrepute. Any behaviour, should it occur, may result in a consequence in 

school.  

I’d like to take this opportunity to thank you for your support in our drive to 

ensure that the behaviour of our pupils, inside and outside of the school 

environment, is the very best.  

Yours Sincerely,  

Miss Rachael Carr 

Headteacher 
 


